PAUL DUDLEY WHITE, M.D.
264 BEACON STREET
BOSTON, MASS,

CONSULTATION BY APPOINTMENT

17 February 1964
Dr. Ancel Keys
Parco Grifeo 30 (1)
Napoli, Italy

Dear Ancel:

I am enclosing a copy of a letter from
Dr. Lamm of Budapest, about whom I have
already written you as a prospect for one
of your teams in Finland. Would you be good
enough, in view of what he has written, to
write to him directly and send me a copy of
your letter?

Best wishes to you both from all of

us.
Sincerely yours,
S Gl
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